
Red crystals are among the most beautiful,

caring, supporting, and warm crystals you

will ever encounter. They are said to provide

physical strength, enhance motivation when

you're feeling down, and rejuvenate your

mind, body, and soul in different civilizations.

Red gemstones are also frequently

connected with motivation and the will to

move forward and attain your goals.

Wearing Them:
Improves motivation to

attain objectives by infusing
energies that assist you.

They make you courageous,
allowing to experiment with
new ideas and techniques.

They also provide the
strength to conquer

obstacles and succeed. 
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Meditation:
Red gemstones can also aid

in developing special
experience and psychic

abilities. Placing red
gemstones special to you in

your relaxation room and
holding or focusing on them
while sitting is an approach

to promote these aims.
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Orange gemstones bring the light of the Sun

into your creative center. Crystal healers

often use these gemstones in order to offer

blessings for manifesting wealth, good luck,

and fertility. If you're struggling with self-

love or self-confidence issues, orange

gemstones heal your wounds.

Wearing Them:
Orange is a sign of brilliance

and creativity. They are a
symbol of the power of the
Sun. They talk about self-

expression and the positive
energy of the light. Orange

gems are a sign of charisma,
confidence, and living an

authentic life.
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Meditation:
They are excellent for

chakra meditation
because they infuse

energy with their
beneficial vibes. Orange
crystals will infuse your

aura with joyous
energies.
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Energy! this is the best physical healing

power that yellow crystals bring. These

stones are perfect for picking you up after a

burnout. For anyone who feels depleted or

who is struggling when it comes to focusing

on a task, yellow gemstones make sure that

your system stays ticking.

Wearing Them:
Wearing a yellow stone may
provide health benefits such

as increased mental focus
and concentration, better
sleep, improved emotional

well-being, and reduced
anxiety. Wearing this may

help protect against stress
and anxiety problems.
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Meditation:
Yellow is associated with
the navel chakra. When
balanced, this can help

you feel alive and
confident. It's related to

inner power and
potential. If blocked, you

may feel fearful in life.



Green jewels are associated with ecology

and vitality, as well AS new beginnings,

symmetry, and equilibrium. They are

recognized AS excellent soul and mood

balancers. GREEN SYMBOLIZES DEVELOPMENT AS

It's the hue of springtime, and it'll usher in

resurrection and new possibilities for you.

calm, tranquility, knowledge, and overall

wellness. 

Wearing Them:
When your work gets
heavy, and you need a

break or to go traveling,
keep your Green Crystals

close. They’ll calm you
down and open new

avenues to get that much-
needed vacation time.
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Meditation:
The spiritual powers of
these stones will lead

along improvement by
encouraging you to

overcome many
challenges to realize
your goals and make
them into existence. 



Blue crystals are heaven-sent. The blue

crystal brings hope, trust, and authenticity

and gives the intuition of wisdom,

communication, and awareness. just keeping

a blue crystal close by brings respite,

feelings of peace, and a promise that you get

to speak your truth without fear of

judgement.

Wearing Them:
These blue gemstones
represent beauty and

purity. These stones evoke
imagery of oceans and

skies. It is recommended
to wear when you require

calming and soothing
presence. 
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Meditation:
Using blue stones,

especially when you are
under stress, is said to

surround you with
calming, soothing

energies to relieve stress
and calm the mind.
Instantly Soothing.



Purple stones are all about soothing energy,

deep dreams, and transcending. Purple stones

help prep us for these leaps by ensuring that

our heads aren't plagued with pains and

migraines and that our sleep is soft, long,

and as restful as can be. The purple stones

are typically a symbol of peace, cleansing

and calming energy.

Wearing Them:
People wear purple

gemstones as symbols of
passion, power, and

magic. Crystal healers for
centuries celebrated them

for their spiritual
properties and ability to

enhance the mind.
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Meditation:
Purple stones have an
impressive energy to

stimulate Spiritual
growth and healing. They

are effective to assist
you to more easily relax
into deep meditation &

peacefulness.



Pink crystals are said to warm the heart and

soothe the soul. They can help to calm your

emotions, relax your body and surround you

with nurturing energy. Many believe that pink

gemstones promote self-love, self-worth and

self-acceptance–just love of all kinds!

Wearing Them:
Pink  symbolizes

unconditional love and
nurturing. They represent

a love for oneself and
others. All shades of pink

stones are perfect for
adorning yourself or the

one you love.
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Meditation:
They are known as a

healing crystal and the
stone of unconditional

love. It's believed to emit
strong vibrations of love,
which support emotional
and relationship healing.

inspire compassion.



black crystals allow us to help ease us into

deep states of meditation and introspection.

They are thought to have a purifying effect

as they are the most ‘absorbent’. they sit in

their ability to strengthen that root chakra,

that can be used an amulet for protection.

Wearing Them:
Black Crystals help

symbolize the purity of
spirit. It is shown as a
dedication to one’s

spiritual practice and a
denial of the falseness
of the material world.
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Meditation:
They are used during

meditation to keep
one grounded and

feel protected. They
allow one to explore

their unconscious like
entering a dark room.



White Crystals help the body as they reduce

stress, anxiety, and long periods of darkness.

They can help sink you down into sweet

restorative slumber and boost the immune

system. they are known to be the ‘master

healing stone’ as it aids all negative emotions.

Wearing Them:
White Crystals like Opal

tend to reflect the wearer.
It intensifies emotions and

releases inhibitions. In
addition, it stimulates

creativity and originality,
which allows one to

release anger.
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Meditation:
In times of meditation,
white crystals tend to

allow one to help purge
from toxicity and keep

you as clean from top to
bottom. Put in your living
room to promote peace

and harmony.



RAINBOW crystals are said to aid and relieve

general pain around the body. these crystals

help relieving depression. emotional healing

properties- rainbow aura quarts helps with

symptoms of depression. the stone helps

centers erratic emotions!

Wearing Them:
Wearing Rainbow

Crystals to sleep allows
one to have excellent

dreams. They will bring
inspiring and motivating
dreams that will get you
to act and make them a

reality.
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Meditation:
Paired with Blue Apatite,
Rainbow Crystals are a

natural promoter of
hope, happiness, peace,
courage, creativity, and
optimism. It will remind
you to respect all forms

of life.


